
M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  All Prequalified Contractors  

FROM:  

DATE:  

Rachel Mills, P.E. 
Director  
Division of Construction Procurement  

April 24, 2019  

SUBJECT:  Design-Build 19-9003 
 I-265, I-71, I-64 Interstate and Interchange Improvements
Jefferson and Oldham Counties

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) will be seeking teams of Contractors and 
Consultants for an upcoming Design-Build project to construct interstate and interchange 
improvements on Interstate 265, Interstate 71, and Interstate 64 in Jefferson and Oldham Counties. 
The Cabinet anticipates the release of the Request for Qualifications on Friday, April 26, 2019. 
Information will be located on the KYTC Division of Construction Procurement webpage under 
the Design-Build Projects. The link to this project is https://transportation.ky.gov/Construction-
Procurement/Pages/Design-Build-Projects.aspx. 

If you have questions, please contact this office at (502) 564-3500. 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Construction-Procurement/Pages/Design-Build-Projects.aspx



